
 IROQUOIS SPORTSMAN RIFLE CLUB 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 Your son/daughter has expressed interest in joining the Iroquois Sportsman Rifle 

Club. The club is open to all students in grades 6,7and 8. We will be shooting .177 

caliber air rifles (pellet rifle) for the winter club. The club will be on campus and will take 

place over 8 sessions on Tuesdays & Thursdays from 2:30pm until 4:30pm during the 

month of March. (Tues.4, 11, 18, 25. & Thurs. 6, 13, 20, 27.). All students must be 

picked up promptly at 4:30 at the front entrance of the intermediate school. 

To participate, students must be passing all classes. Fundamental gun safety will 

be stressed as students learn how to shoot a 3-position air rifle match. This club is the 

introduction to Varsity Rifle. Mr. DiGiacomo is (NRA) range instructor certified and is 

also the Assistant Rifle Coach and Varsity Trap Coach at the high school that will be 

supervising students. 

The dates are subject to change based on the availability of school facilities and 

issues that may arise. The Sportsman Rifle Club has limited space available!  Please 

sign the permission slip below and return as soon as possible.  

Best Regards, 

 

Paul DiGiacomo 

pdigiacomo@iroquoiscsd.org 

(716)652-3000 ext. 5095 

 

 

Please sign and date permission slip below: 

 

 

I, ___________________________give my son/daughter______________________ 

Permission to participate on the Iroquois Sportsman Club.  

 

Date: ____________________ 


